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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
As you may well be aware, there will be changes to our Year 10 team effective from the 13th May 2024.  Mrs Marshall, Year 10 DOPA (Director of Progress and Achievement) will be going on maternity leave from this date and will be passing the reins to Miss S Cooper. Miss Cooper has been supporting many of the Year 10 students in her Senior Lead Practitioner role over the last few years. Mr Morrison remains in post as ADOPA (Assistant Director of Progress and Achievement) and the current tutor team will remain the same at time of writing. 
Mrs Marshall is extremely proud of the journey all of the year group have been on since taking up her role in May 2022. She is hopeful to return from Maternity leave in time to see the then Year 11 sit their exams next year as this would be a lovely way to round out their Wildern experience together.
Miss Cooper is looking forward to getting to know more individuals within the cohort and to supporting all students in the year group through their final year at Wildern. She would like to add that her door is always open should any students wish to pop by, say hi and get to know her!
If you have any questions please feel free to direct them to us at wildern@wildern.org
Many thanks ahead of your support, 
The Year 10 Team
Mrs Marshall, Miss S Cooper, Mr Morrison and the wider Year 10 team.
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